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We have received details of the application for redevelopment of Fort Street Public School and

enthusiastically support its long overdue redevelopment.

However, we have concerns with the proposed height increase. The whole of Millers Point is

classified as a Heritage Conservation Area and as such we would have therefore thought that no

alteration could be made to the existing height of any building within the Millers Point precinct.

Any height addition will also impact upon sightlines for local residents of lconic views over Millers

Point, The Rocks and Sydney Harbour.

We therefore sincerely hope that the proposed plans can be modified so that there is no addition

to the height of this existing building within such an historic precinct.

Yours faithfully

JAandJAMellis


